
Ek 
EAR Committee 

From: 
	

Indigo Paia <indigopaia@gmail.com > 

Sent: 
	

Friday, September 09, 2016 10:19 AM 

To: 
	

EAR Committee 

Subject: 
	

Paia 

Aloha 
My name is Daniel Sullivan, I've been a shop owner in Paia for 12 years now. Paia has become the most popular tourist 

destination on Maui for shopping , beaches and the Road to Hana, yet we still do not have any bathrooms or trash cans . 

As a business owner I have had to shoulder this burden picking up trash for years now . We need this improvement 

desperately to make Paia a functioning town and maintain the tens of thousands of visitors Paia hosts each year. 

Thanks for you consideration 

Much Aloha 

Daniel Sullivan 

Sent from my iPhone 
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